
 

 

2nd June 2020 

 

To All Our Valued Customers and Suppliers 

 

First Phase - "Safe Reopening" 

 

Singapore's circuit breaker has ended on June 1.  

 

Amada Singapore has resumed its operation from 2nd June. We have appointed the Safety 
Management Officers (SMO) and implemented Safety Management Measures (SMM) at our 
workplace to provide a safe working environment for our staff and visitors.   

 

We will ensure our staff comply with the SMM that are in place at the customer’s premises. 
Always require staff to wear masks, observe good personal hygiene and maintain social 
distancing. We will not allow staff who are unwell to visit customer’s office and factory as 
Safety of our customer and Amada is our top priority. 

 

Similarly, we would appreciate your confirmation that the required safety measures are in place 
at your workplace before requesting our service and sales support.  

 

Should you require any further clarification or assistance, please contact us at this number: +65 
67436334. 

 

 

Stay Safe and Healthy.  

From the Management of Amada Singapore 

  
 


